
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greater Eureka Chamber of Commerce and Redwood Coast Chamber Foundation  
Statement on Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
 
The Greater Eureka Chamber of Commerce and the Redwood Coast Chamber Foundation 
are dedicate to advancing the values and benefits of diversity, equity, inclusion, and 
accessibility across our region.  
 
We are dedicated to fostering and maintaining equitable, transparent, and inclusive boards 
of directors, membership, program participants, volunteers, and business environments. We 
invite and support participation by people of every race, color, religion, spiritual practice, 
gender, gender expression, age, national origin, ancestry, ability and disability, marital 
status, sexual orientation, military status, and other identifiers. We affirm that we do not 
tolerate discrimination, harassment, or intimidation of any kind.  
 
We believe that each member of our community deserves every opportunity to enjoy the 
benefits of a strong economy and a vibrant quality of life. Celebrating diversity, championing 
equity, cultivating inclusion, and ensuring accessibility, with dignity and civility, are critical to 
the economic vitality and overall well-being of the North Coast. 
 
We acknowledge that the Greater Eureka Chamber and the Redwood Coast Chamber 
Foundation are located on the unceded lands of the Wiyot people, where they have resided 
from time immemorial. We encourage all to gain a deeper understanding of their history 
and thriving culture. As an expression of our gratitude, we are genuinely committed to 
developing trusting, reciprocal, and long-lasting partnerships with the Wiyot people as well 
as all our neighboring tribes. 
 
Approved by the Greater Eureka Chamber and Redwood Coast Chamber Foundation Boards in 
March 2024. 
 
 
 
 


